


 

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street Parramatta 2150 | dpie.nsw.gov.au | 2 

 

Based on its assessment, the Department considers that the project is approvable subject to the 
recommended conditions of consent. 

A copy of the Department’s assessment report and all other publicly made documents relevant for 
the Commission’s consideration is available on the Department’s major project website: 

https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/14741 

For any further information or to arrange a briefing, please contact Karen Harragon – Director, 
Social and Infrastructure Assessments on (02) 9274 6358. 

 

Yours sincerely 

15/03/2021 

David Gainsford 
Deputy Secretary 
Assessment and Systems Performance 
Planning and Assessment 
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